TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT

RETIREMENT BOARD

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339-1551

Chairman John Rodolico (860) 464-3220

September 19, 2023

Mayor Fred B. Allyn, I1I
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mayor Allyn:

At its Regular Meeting held on September 19, 2023, the Retirement Board took the
following actions.

e Approved payment retirement benefit for Kenneth Creutz in the amount of $4,886.00 in the
form of a modified cash refund annuity effective September 1, 2023.

e Approved payment of USI invoice #90084553, dated July 31, 2023, in the amount of
$400.00 for benefit calculations of Kenneth Creutz.

e Approved payment of USI invoice #90085200, dated July 30, 2023, in the amount of
$8,500.00 for Core Installment Fee (50%) - Actuarial Services - 2023 Plan Year.

Respectfully submitted,
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Christina Hostetler
Town Hall Assistant

ce: Director of Finance
Director of Human Resources
Treasurer
Town Council



